
Wave Goodbye To Northshore Elementary

Second Annual Fifth Grade Car Parade
Monday, May 24, 2021
4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.

The Northshore Elementary PTA and Staff will host a 5th Grade Car 

Parade on Monday, May 24th from 4:00 p.m. until 5:00 p.m.  Fifth 
grade students and their families will be able to drive through the 
car line route behind the school to celebrate with our teachers and 

staff.  All parents, guardians, students, and family members are asked 
to remain in their cars during this time to allow for safe social 

distancing.  Feel free to decorate your family car celebrating your 
fifth grader, and make sure his or her name is prominent so we can 
cheer them on.  We can’t wait to see the smiling faces of our fifth 

graders and celebrate this milestone with you!!


